NOVEMBER MUSIC NOTE: GET READY!

This month is about the busiest for our Chancel Choir! We are committed to providing musical memories to the congregation to add to the many years of holiday music during the Advent and Christmas season. The joys of Christmas music become the soundtrack to our lives and our families! (Hint: Dec. 14 Cantata!)

This month is also a suitable time to activate our RADA cutlery sales! Click here:

RADA SALES is your special link to our Chancel Choir fundraising. Those who purchased these lifetime guaranteed products in the past can attest to the high quality. Check out the Rada Kitchen Catalog for practical gifts for Christmas, birthdays, housewarmings, and showers. All proceeds go towards our music intern program.

I have RADA knives inherited from the kitchens of my family elders – I appreciate continuing the traditions for food and baking along with their beloved recipes. Start your own tradition with a special gift to someone, or to yourself!

The music intern program has been so valuable – a win/win experience as we see young singers grow, and how they strengthen our sound for our musical challenges. They have been a blessing to us in every way. Thank you for supporting us!

Getting ready for holy days takes on many forms. Do not forget to keep the Infant Jesus in your heart as you look for ways to live out His Way. Use your resources wisely with your gifts towards everyone in your lives, to give glory to God! We hope to see you at the CANTATA ON DECEMBER 14!

Marguerite

P.S. Phone orders call 1-888-771-7798